
Francestown, NH  

Planning Board Master Plan Subcommittee 

 

Proposed Minutes  

 

March 2, 2017 

 

Meeting held at the lower level meeting room at the Town Offices, 27 Main St. 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:06.  Members present included Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Betsy 

Hardwick, Tom Anderson & Abigail Arnold.  David Drinkwater was also present.  

 

 

Picked up where we left of last meeting at the end of  page 16 and continued reviewing the rest 

through the future land use  section.  There was general discussion about various topics 

including; a separate district near the village, mixed use and form based zoning, open space 

development ordinance/backlots, recreational areas/commercial development, promoting 

community, post office, school, main street vitality, village parking, developing a village plan.   

 

Briefly went over information still needed/outstanding questions, some final information is 

pending results of mapping from Dan Sundquist – Karen will follow up with him.  All will 

review and edit the draft plan with changes so far as posted by Karen on shared Google site.  

 

Tentative dates for next meetings 3/9, 3/16 and 3/23 at 5:00PM.   

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 

 

 

 

 

Minutes by Betsy Hardwick  

  


